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Carry-Ins at Reetz Softball Complex Prohibited  
 
Please be reminded that city ordinance prohibits the carry-in of alcoholic beverages at 
the Reetz Softball Complex.  We will be enforcing the ordinance so please share with 
your players that this is not allowed. 
 
All the profits generated from the concessions operation are utilized to make 
improvements at the complex so all your purchases will not only satisfy your hunger 
and thirst but also help improve and update the complex.   
 
With this in mind, we have kept our concessions food and beverage prices at what we 
feel are very reasonable to encourage players and spectators to make purchases which 
will ultimately help improve the complex and league play.   
 
Thank you for your assistance and cooperation as we work toward making 
improvements to the Reetz Softball Complex together.  If you have any questions, feel 
free to contact me at 236-5080.   
 
We hope you have a safe, enjoyable season!    
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Visit our website at http://www.ci.oshkosh.wi.us 
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